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Upcoming Events

Senior Dues

The month of October brings us to
midterms, signifying the middle of the
fall semester! This month, please
ensure that you have signed up and
complete your senior portrait by
October 31st! 

Be sure that you are dedicating time
to staying on top of all of your
schoolwork, upcoming deadlines, and
college and career choices. If you
need any assistance, please book an
appointment with your counselor!

Senior dues are $175.00 for the Class of 2024. The senior dues cover your cap, gown,
tassel, LHS Class of 2024 t-shirt, senior gift, senior activities, diploma cover, diploma, yard
sign, arena rental and associated fees. 

Visit the Scholastic Images website to pay for your senior dues. It is in the best interest of
the student to have their senior dues paid as soon as possible, but no later than
December 31st to ensure no late fees are assessed.

October 16: Scholastic Images on Campus
November 2: Fall Financial Aid Night
November 13: Scholastic Images on Campus

October 2023

LANIER HIGH SCHOOL

For more information:
Visit the eCLASS page or Senior Class News website.

https://instruction.gwinnett.k12.ga.us/d2l/home/2105884
https://www.gcpsk12.org/domain/8571




Check out our Sway Newsletter
for College and Career updates

using this link!

https://sway.office.com/U5Icp6BO9Ls49rSG


All the Info You Need for Senior Portraits
2024 Seniors, Parents, and Guardians,

Wondering what to expect when you enter the studio for a senior session with
CADY? Check out the CADY Lookbook! You’ll find information about different
session options, a preview of each scene, style inspiration, and so much more.

Be a Herd trendsetter when you get your senior portraits taken at CADY. View the
CADY Lookbook through the link below and start planning your session today.

CLICK HERE FOR CADY LOOKBOOK
Are you ready to book your session? No problem.

Use the link below and get started.
CLICK HERE TO BOOK YOUR SESSION NOW

Use the link below to help answer any of your questions.
CLICK HERE TO HAVE YOUR QUESTIONS ANSWERED

If you still have questions, please contact CADY at 678-722-3449. They are open M-F
from 9am-6pm and Saturday from 9am-2pm

Senior
Portraits must

be taken by
October 31st. 

https://issuu.com/cadystudios/docs/24_senior-lookbook?fr=sNGM4NzU5MTk5NDU
https://store.cady.com/?utm_source=school&utm_medium=digital&utm_content=senior_sessions_booking_digitalkit&utm_campaign=senior_sessions_booking
https://cadystudios.zendesk.com/hc/en-us


Scholastic Images

Seniors, make sure to order your Cap & Gown package ASAP!
Payment required in full at time of order. (Cash, Check, or Card with $4.95
processing fee)

Letter Jacket Orders for any student who has earned a letter!
Bring proof that you earned your letter (actual award letter or certificate) and a $100
deposit to get the order started!
We’ll custom size you and walk you through the rest!

Class Ring Orders for any junior or senior!
Bring payment in full for the Mascot Ring Special ($332.95)!
Bring $100 deposit for Ultrium metal or $200 deposit for all other metals!
We’ll custom size you and walk you through the rest!

Scholastic Images will be on campus at Lanier Monday, 11/13 during lunch, so don’t miss
out on placing your orders for:

 
 You can also order anytime online at www.scholasticimages.com or over the phone at
(770) 614-9353! We can’t wait to Celebrate Your Most Meaningful Moments!

Scholastic Images Days on Campus

Monday, September 11th
Monday, October 16th
Monday, November 13th
Monday, December 11th
Monday, January 8th
Monday, February 12th
Monday, March 11th
Friday, April 19th (Cap and gown delivery only)
Monday, May 6th

Please click on the
custom marketing piece

to the right for more
information regarding

Scholastic Images!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ybHlohbqPOoqK9Lf_Sxd11K-zvhhRa68/view?usp=sharing
https://urldefense.com/v3/__http:/www.scholasticimages.com__;!!PrnngaAx4byl!0zie8kl5ujPdr7BFAmeKS1B-x2PLsTWxUsejvQnQ_VdXHbRcK9EZ2iw29c4ABVjO33S1QU9MfZx0X31242aPPp5aKPtnx2k9sA$


Fall Financial Aid Night
Seniors & Parents,
We will have our Lanier Financial Aid Night on Thursday, November 2nd from 6:00 p.m.
-7:30 p.m. Join us to learn about the new FAFSA process opening in December, as well as
create your FSA ID (FAFSA logins) for both seniors and their parent/guardian. Additionally,
seniors can complete a state financial aid application for HOPE or Zell Miller Scholarships at
the event. Georgia Student Finance will have a representative here to talk about
scholarships and financial aid. Please bring the SSN of both the student and guardian if you
want to create your FSA ID. We plan to have a Spanish interpreter at the event as well.
Please email Ms. Key if you have questions.


